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The Lansing Jaycees is an organization of people 
ages 21-40 which promotes leadership training 
through community service.  We meet the first 

Tuesday of each month at 7:00 pm (dinner between 
6:00 and 6:30) at Tripper’s Restaurant in Frandor.  
Visit our website, www.lansingjaycees.org for a map 

to the meeting location or call us at (517) 853-8620.
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2006 Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 

Jaycee Creed  
by C. William Brownfield 

 
We believe that faith in God gives meaning 

and purpose to human life; 
That the brotherhood of man transcends 

the sovereignty of nations; 
That economic justice can best be won 

by free men through free enterprise; 
That government should be of laws 

rather than of men; 
That earth’s great treasure 

lies in human personality; and that 
SERVICE TO HUMANITY IS 
THE BEST WORK OF LIFE 

President 
 Amy Miller                   (517) 525-0129 
Chair of the Board     
 Laura Veith       (517) 627-7145 
Treasurer/Secretary    
 Carrie May                     (248) 756-3840 
Membership Development VP      
 Kristen McBeath            (517) 881-3080 
Community Development VP 
 Angela Backus      (517) 980-3759 
Individual Development VP 
 Kim Doughty     (517) 980-0989 
Chaplain 
    John Prush      (517) 699-8166 
Management Development VP 
 Josh Springer   (810) 577-8759 
International Vice President 

    Jimi Carolan     (517) 775-2744 
International Director 

    Jamie Wilmoth     (517) 285-2571 
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From the President 
 

Thank you to everyone who took the time to fill out the 2006 membership survey! Your responses helped the 
board plan events for the upcoming year. Thank you for your input! Please know that your input doesn’t stop 
there. If you have any concerns, recommendations or input to give at ANY time, please email me. There is 
always room for new projects and the best ideas come from YOU. If you have an idea, please contact me or 
any one of the board members.  
 
As a new member (or a “not so new” member for that matter!) it can be confusing to hear the names and see 
the logos of the different organizations that are all part of our organization. Junior Chamber International is the 
international organization that is in 120 countries. We are a part of JCI. The United States Junior Chamber, or 
Jaycees, is one member organization of JCI and is made up of state organizations in many states. The 
Michigan Junior Chamber, or Jaycees, is one of those state organizations. From there, the state is broken into 
eight regions. The Lansing Jaycees are part of Region D. We are all members of the Lansing Jaycees, the 
Region D Jaycees, the Michigan Jaycees, the United States Jaycees and Junior Chamber International.  
 
In order for all Jaycee Chapters to grow and succeed, we need to work closely with other chapters and our 
state, national and international organizations. We need to adopt consistent branding, marketing and 
programming. We need to run consistent local, state and national events and coordinate sponsorships. In the 
near future, we are going to see great steps being taken to unify all JCI organizations to become one 
professional organization, not a group of small local ones. What does this mean for us? We are going to work 
more with other local chapters in the region and the state and take a more active role within the state and 
national organization. We are going to align ourselves with the vision and mission of Junior Chamber 
International. One small change that will be noticed immediately is the co branding of our Lansing Jaycee Logo 
with the JCI logo. The JCI logo is recognized internationally. We will begin to see the JCI logo more. This is 
one step in the process of unifying all the “small local groups” into one professional organization.  
 
JCI’s Mission Statement: 
 

“To contribute to the advancement of the global community by providing the opportunity for young 
people to develop the leadership skills, social responsibility, entrepreneurship and fellowship necessary 
to create positive change.” 

 
This is an exciting time to be a Lansing Jaycee, a local organization member of Junior Chamber International. 
We are members of a great organization. For more information on the member organizations of JCI, go to the 
Michigan Jaycees website at www.mijaycees.org, the United States Jaycees website at www.usjaycees.org or 
the JCI website at www.jci.cc.  
 
Amy E. Miller 
78th President 
president@lansingjaycees.org 
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Membership Development 
 

First I would like to welcome Randy Weber to the Lansing Jaycees. Randy joined in January. You may have 
seen him at Jimmy’s Pub for our January GMM as well as at Pablo’s Panaderia for our Foodie club.  
 
We’re off to a busy start in 2006. The Jumpstart II project is underway. On February 25 they will be serving 
lunch to the residents of Burcham Hills, a non-profit retirement community. Please see the article on the new 
Jumpstart project for more details. Come out and meet the newest members of the Lansing chapter. We also 
have a happy hour the night before at La Senorita starting at 5 p.m. Come out and snack on some chips and 
salsa at their chip bar while talking about the upcoming events for the year. 
 
As part of the newsletter I would like to start something new regarding members. I would like to have a place 
for members that are interested to share an experience of theirs as a Lansing Jaycee. It will be called Member 
Chat. It could be what drew you to be a Jaycee or what you have done or what you have learned since being a 
Lansing Jaycee. This will start in the March newsletter. Please email me if you’re interested as I will make a list 
to draw from each month. 
 
Speaking of membership and members there have been some changes in when dues are to be paid for 
renewals. If your renewal date is February then I have to have your payment in January so that it is not late 
ECT. Paying online, sending a check in the mail or paying at a GMM are a few options of payment. I will send 
out reminders to all members as well as make phone calls to get confirmation of your renewal.  
 

February Renewals 
Kristin Batdorf 
Trish Batterson 
Robert Dowding 
Jaimie Hutchison 
Wayne Hutchison 
Kristy Jones  
Amy Miller 

 
Helen Keller wrote, “Alone we can do so little, together we can do so much.” 
 
As the Lansing Jaycees we have many talents and strengths to bring to this organization as well as our 
community. In order to keep us strong and active we must work together, I cannot do this alone. I am asking 
you as members to listen to people around you that may be looking for a place to learn new things or 
somewhere to join so they can meet people their own age to do activities with. If we each brought just one new 
member to the Lansing Jaycees this year the possibilities of projects and success are endless. As Helen Keller 
wrote we can do more together than with one or two people. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at lansingjcmvp@yahoo.com or (517) 881-3080 if you have ideas or questions. 
 
 
Kristen McBeath 
2006 Membership Development Vice President 
 

                                                                 

February Birthdays 
 
    Feb. 5 – Jimi Carolan  Feb. 15 – Elisabeth Muilenburg 
    Feb. 8 – Mike Woodstock  Feb. 17 – Jennifer Eager 
    Feb. 10 – Laura Ballard Feb. 23 – Rob Dowding 
    Feb. 13 – Josh Springer Feb. 23 – Matt Canata  
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Community Development 
 

RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE DINNER 
On Thursday, February 16, we will be serving dinner to the families staying at the Ronald McDonald House. 
Since last year’s taco dinner was so successful, we will be serving that again this time. We will start cooking at 
5:30 p.m. and dinner will be served at 6:30 p.m., so you should still have time to cook at Main Dish Kitchen 
later if you want to do both events. If you’d like to help serve dinner, please contact Angela Backus at angela-
backus@excite.com or 517-980-3759. 
 
JUMP START PROJECT  
The newest Jaycees members have planned a luncheon at Burcham Hills Retirement Center on February 25. 
Thanks to Jacob Williams and the rest of the jump start committee for planning this great new event! 
 
WKAR AUCTION 
A big THANK YOU to Teri Sand for volunteering to chair this project yet again! In April we will be answering 
phones for the WKAR auction. If you would like to help Teri plan this event, contact her at 
terisand@hotmail.com or 517-679-1067.  

 
 
EASTER EGG HUNT COMMITTEE NEEDED! 
Once again, the Lansing Jaycees will be hosting the annual Easter Egg Hunt on the Capitol 
lawn, and we need a committee of great members like you to make it a success again this 
year. If you are interested in helping with this event, please contact Amy Miller at 
millerae@gmail.com or 517-525-0129. 
 
 
BACK TO SCHOOL EVENT 
Even though the event won’t take place until August, we will need to do some preliminary 

planning early on. We want to continue to help local children get the new clothes and school supplies that they 
might not otherwise get. If you can help plan our new event to take the place of our traditional Children’s 
Shopping Spree, contact Angela Backus at angela-backus@excite.com or 517-980-3759.  
 
NEW PROJECT IDEAS NEEDED!!! 
Thanks to the great job done by last year’s management team, we have been able to budget (a small amount 
of) money to fund some new community projects. If you have an idea for a new community project of any type 
or size, we can make it happen! Think about what you want to do to help the people (or even animals) of the 
Lansing area and call or email me anytime.  
 
Angela Backus, 2006 Community Development VP 
angela-backus@excite.com 
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Management Development 
 

Managing…..more than just people 
 
If there is one word in the English language that can scare people from square one, it has to be reconcile. 
Money management can be very frustrating. You have to think about your check book, your monthly bills, your 
budget (if you have one), and your 401k. You’re probably thinking my 401k, oh yeah, I have one of those. Well 
here is your chance to learn a little bit more about investing. At January’s GMM several of you were interested 
in starting a stock club or investment club to bounce investment ideas off one another. What I’m here to do is 
find someone who is willing to head up a committee for setting up a few meetings and do some fact finding. If 
you are interested in being a member of the investment committee, or if you are just curious how your 401k 
makes or losses money, feel free to email me at flip44@svsutekes.com. I have included one link of reference 
for you to check out, but if you Google “Investment Clubs” there are hundreds of thousands out there. Another 
money matter the board would like to offer to members is a possible crash course in reconciling your 
checkbook or setting up a simple budget. Again, please email me if you are interested in learning more about 
money matters. 
Thanks, and don’t forget to get your taxes done early. E-filing can save you time and money, getting your 
return in less than 10 days. 
 
http://www.chickslayingnesteggs.com/Club/startclub.html 
 
Management Vice President 
Joshua A. Springer 

 
 

 
 

Carrie’s Corner of Wacky Wildness 
 
Lesson of the Day: Why do we develop budgets and compare what actually happened to our budget? Here’s 
the down and dirty answer: It helps us plan better. We need to make sure that fundraising projects are raising 
funds instead of losing money. We need to accurately track what we earn and what we spend to earn it. 
Planning better helps our chapter to be successful. It also helps make sure we can help our members achieve 
their goals, and it makes sure we can continue helping our community. 
 
Thought of the Day: My mantra when I was in college was, “It’s not a matter of can or can’t, it’s a matter of 
will or won’t.” For most of us, life is not about ability. It is about motivation. Chris Vieth has often asked us, 
“Can we do it?” to which we would reply, “Yes we can.” It’s a great way to realize and recognize we have the 
ability to accomplish what we set out to do. However, I challenge each of you to define your intent: “Will we do 
it? Yes we will!” 
 
Wacky Wildness: With Valentine’s Day rapidly approaching, I’d like to suggest a classic, timeless movie. It is 
a movie about love, romance, basketball and a regatta. Would you like to see Jeremy Piven eat Odie’s 
tongue? Would you like to see Demi Moore sing? Would you like to see John Cusack’s incredible artistic 
ability? Check out “One Crazy Summer.” You’ll laugh, you’ll cry a bit and you’ll be reminded of that time your 
heart beat wildly for someone you fell for hard and fast. 
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2005 Year End Banquet 
 

On January 21, 2006, the chapter celebrated the accomplishments of 2005 and kicked off the 2006 
programming year! J. Tod Macauley, the 57th President of the Lansing Jaycees, served as emcee for the event 
which was held at the Fairbanks Grill in South Lansing. We exhausted two members, Karen Brown, 73rd 
President, and Kimberly Lundberg. Award winners for 2005 Projects of the Year were: 
 

• Management Development Project of the Year – 2nd Annual Golf Outing 
• Membership Development Project of the Year – “You Think You Know…But You Have No Idea” 
• Individual Development Project of the Year – Michigan Microbrew Beer Night 
• Community Development Project of the Year – Stuff the Bus 
• Overall Project of the Year – Haunted House 
 

Other award recipients included: 
 

• Sam Street Hughes Memorial Award, “Springboard of the Year” – Joshua Springer (This award is 
given to a member with less than one year of experience in the Lansing Jaycees. It is to recognize the 
outstanding contribution of one of our first year members.) 

• C. William Brownfield Memorial Award “New Jaycee of the Year” – Michael Castelein (This award is 
presented annually to a member having completed their first year as a Lansing Jaycee in recognition of 
their commitment and contributions.) 

• Paul D. Bagwell Memorial Award “Spirit of the Jaycees” – Kristen McBeath (This award is presented 
annually to the member who best exemplified the Jaycee Spirit.) 

• Robert M. Reames Memorial Award “Outstanding Leadership” – Amy Miller (This award is presented 
annually to the member who is best recognized as an outstanding leader in the Lansing Jaycees.) 

• President’s Award – Chris Vieth (This award is given to the member who in the mind of the President 
has had the biggest impact on the chapter during the past year.) 

• John H. Armbruster Memorial Award “Key Member” – Amy Miller (This award is presented annually to 
the outstanding Lansing Jaycee who continued to show support, dedication and enthusiasm following 
his/her first year of membership and is voted on by past key members.) 

• Five Year Service Award – Troy Steere 
• Ten Year Service Award – Kimberly Lundberg 

 

 
 
 

 
January Foodie Club Hits Record Attendance! 

 
The Foodie Club had dinner at Pablo’s Panaderia in Old Town on January 25th. Eighteen people attended, 
including 16 members and two potential members. Wayne Hutchison and Orion Smith will take the reigns of 
the Foodie Club for the remainder of 2006 and we can’t wait to see what events they have in store for us. 
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Photos from the Banquet 
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Community Issues - The Energy Crisis 
 

by Sara Ballard  
With contributions from the Energy Office at the State of Michigan 
 
Michigan has serious energy vulnerability, according to Martin Kushler, Ph.D. Director for the American Council 
for An Energy-Efficient Economy. In 2002 the average household nationally spent about $3,000 on energy. In 
pre-Kartina 2005, the amount was up to $4,600 per year, an increase of over 50 percent, or $1,600 taken out 
of every household’s annual disposable income. What does this mean to Michigan residents? Well, jobs for 
one. Money we spend on energy doesn't stay in our state. In fact, according to Kushler, the additional $6 billion 
annual drain on Michigan's economy is roughly equivalent to the lost payroll from closing 60 Greenville 
Ectrolux manufacturing plants. "If we could all do our part in conserving energy, even just 1 percent of energy 
savings of the $20 billion that we spend. That means that $200 million stays in the state," David Gard of the 
Michigan Environmental Council said. 
 
So how can Jaycees help this community issue? 
° Hold an Energy Efficient Day in the community to educate the public about the many ways they can save 
energy or pass out information at your next meeting. Check out the resources at 
www.michigan.gov/energyoffice or at www.urbanoptions.org. 
 
° There are eight Michigan Energy Demonstration Centers that are non-profit that educate the public through 
hands-on, interactive examples. They provide an opportunity for Michigan residents to be at the forefront of 
using energy effectively. Contact them to volunteer by finding the center nearest you at 
www.warmtraining.org/medc. 
 
° Encourage your corporation to hold a regional workshop for managers to increase energy efficiency in public 
buildings. (Financial assistance available through the State of Michigan. For more information contact Brandy 
Minikey at (517) 241-8235 or bjminik@michigan.gov.) 
 
° Ask your fellow Jaycees to implement the five strategies for “Pay It Forward Energy Savings.” More 
information at http://www.miipl.org/pdf/5STEPSSnyder.pdf. 
 
° Start an energy efficient group where group buying power can reduce the cost of energy efficient building 
materials and/or supplies. For example, the Michigan Interfaith Power and Light is a coalition of over 100 
congregations across the State of Michigan whose mission is to involve communities of faith as stewards of 
God’s creation by promoting and implementing energy conservation, energy efficiency, renewable energy and 
related sustainable practices. More information at www.miipl.org. 
 
° Volunteer for your local Sierra Club, www.sierraclub.org, or other environmental group. 
 
° Teach our kids about saving energy. Explore curriculum options at National Energy Education Demonstration 
Project. More information at www.need.org or www.michigan.gov/deq-meecs. 
 
° Join or start an environment action council to help people translate their concern into positive action. Check 
out the West Michigan Environmental Action Council at www.wmeac.org for ideas or the Mid Michigan 
Environmental Action Council that runs a Smart Commute Campaign at http://www.midmeac.org. 
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Jumpstart Project 
 

Have you heard about Main Dish Kitchens? Now is your chance to try Main Dish AND help the newest 
members of our chapter with their JumpStart project.   
 
Make 12 freezer-friendly family meals in two short hours (or work with a friend and get six). The unique kitchen 
design has multiple assembly stations, complete with clever cooking gadgets, fresh ingredients and easy-to-
follow directions. The prep work and dishes are taken care of! 
 
Special Jaycees session on February 16 at 8:15 p.m. 
 
We will be preparing meals to serve at our Jumpstart event on February 25th to the residents of Burcham Hills, 
a non-profit retirement community.   The owners of Main Dish have made a deal with us that if we bring in 12 
members to make full orders (and have fun!) they will provide all the food for our event (over 100 meals FREE 
OF CHARGE.) 
 
Get 12 meals that serve 5-6 people OR 24 meals that serve 3-4 people for just $195. 
If you want fewer meals, you can work with a friend to split the costs and food! 
 
To sign up:  Go to http://maindishkitchen.com/getstarted.aspx?locationid=4 
 
Select the 8:15 session on February 16th labeled “Lansing Jaycees” 
Enter your menu selections and payment information. 
Come to the session and enjoy! 
 

 
 
 

Upcoming Events and More! 
 

Line Dancing for beginners! 
Thursday, February 2 at the Whiskey Barrel 
The cost is $5.00 to get in and the class runs from 7:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m.  
Be sure to get there between 7 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. Bring your dancing shoes! 
Contact Kim Doughty for more information at kdoug5@jcpenney.com or 517-980-0989.  
 

Laser Tag 2 at Zap Zone 
Date and time to be announced at the February GMM. Contact: Wayne Hutchison. 

 
CPG Training - Open to ALL members! 
Thursday, March 2 at 7 p.m. 
Location: Barnes and Nobel Cafe in the Lansing Mall 
Learn the basics about writing a CPG, no need to bring a notebook.  
Contact: Kim Doughty at kdoug5@jcpenney.com or 517-980-0989. 
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The Walking Club  
Lace up those tennis shoes and join the Jaycees' Walking Club.   
The first walk will be Monday, February 20 at the Lansing Mall.  We will be walking twice a month (the first and 
third Monday) indoors until the weather gets nicer and then move our walks outdoors! 
More details will follow at the February GMM. 
Can't make it to the GMM - e-mail Kim Doughty (kdoug5@jcpenney.com) or Sarah Taber 
(sarah.a.taber@gmail.com) for more information. 
 

 
80's Party 

Saturday, February 18  
Evening (specific time TBA, watch the Juice!) 

At the Hutchison's 
Do you remember "Living in a Material World?" Dress for this totally AWESOME 80's party. A time to 

remember the days of BIG HAIR and BAD CLOTHES. What more of an icebreaker does a party need? There 
will be food and drink and of course 80's movies and 80's music. Not to mention the flashdance, ahem, I mean 

flashback door prizes. Don't let the costume stop you...contact me for easy costume ideas! 
jaimjohutch@hotmail.com 

 

 
Super Bowl XL 
Come root for your favorite team between the Pittsburg Steeler and the Seattle Seahawks. If you’re not a 
football fan, come see the new commercials and half time show. 
Date: 02/05/06 
Time: 4 p.m. 
Where: Matt and Marissa Cannata's House 
2724 Trudy Lane #10 
Lansing, MI 48910 
Pizza and Chilli will be provided as main dishes, so bring an appetizer or finger food to pass along with your 
beverage. Feel free to bring a deck of cards or your favorite board game for other entertainment throughout the 
evening.  
Game time is at 6 p.m. Ra Ra Ra!!!! 
If you have questions please email Kristen McBeath at lansingjcmvp@yahoo.com or call at (517) 881-3080. 
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Would you like to be a mentor?  
 

By Jaimie Hutchison, Lansing Jaycee and YDC Director 
 
The Youth Development Corporation is celebrating their 35th Anniversary this year! 
Spartan Friends Mentoring Program  
Contact:  Zachary Guy – Program Assistant AmeriCorps Member 
Phone: 482-2081 for 24 hour voicemail dial x10 
Email: mentorydc@yahoo.com 
 
By pairing youth at risk of failing or dropping out of school with community volunteers we aim to increase the possibility 
of a self-reliant, self-confident future in an environment where caring is present, study habits are developed, academics 
and social performance are improved, and positive personal behaviors are promoted. School counselors are asked to call 
the YDC with candidates who meet the following criteria: 

• Failing, at-risk of failing, or at-risk of dropping out of school. Indicators include: poor grades and attendance 
current or past, incarcerated parent or sibling, parent or sibling that has dropped out of or has not completed high 
school, living at or below the poverty level, single head of household families, distressed home life  

• No known gang affiliation, drug history, known felonious activity, or use of a weapon  
• Between the ages of 10-15 

We need you. Tutors/Mentors are needed today! Kids are waiting! Think about the gift you could give by passing along 
what you know to a younger, less fortunate youth. Male mentors are especially needed.  
 

Pop Tabs Produce More Than Fizz!  
 

 
  
To many, a pop tab is just a piece of aluminum with one purpose - to open a can. But to the Ronald McDonald House, the pop tab 
is a valuable resource. Why? Collected pop tabs are recycled; generating much-needed funds to support the House and the 
families served each year. Money generated through recycling pop tabs helps play an important role in keeping their doors open. 
Just pop off those tabs from your soda cans, vegetable and soup cans, pet food cans, special diet food, etc. Save them in any 
container. 
Bring them to the General Membership Meeting. 
Why pop tabs and not the whole can? Pop tabs are high quality, pure aluminum and are more valuable than the can, which is a 
combination of aluminum and other alloys. Tabs are also easier to store and less messy than saving the whole can. We also 
recognize that other organizations use aluminum recycling as a way to raise money. All we want is the tab, so you can continue 
donating to more than one organization through your recycling. 
 
Pop Tab Fun Facts 
The ring-pull can known today was invented in 1962. 
The pop tab was invented by Mr. Ermal Fraze in Kettering, Ohio.  
Kettering's Fraze Pavilion, a popular amphitheater in Dayton, Ohio, is named after the pop tab inventor.  
 
Pop Tab Measurement Equivalents 
1 inch = 1 pop tab 
1 foot = 12 pop tabs 
1 meter = 40 pop tabs 
1 lb = 1,267 pop tabs 
1 km = 40,000 pop tabs 
1 mile = 63,360 pop tabs 
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Who wants to JAMM??? 
 
by Jaimie Hutchison 
 
JAMM - Jaycees Acting More Monthly 
 
What the heck is the JAMM? 
Each month, beginning in February, there will be a Monthly JAMM! I will be collecting the items listed below 
to assist local non-profit organizations. Each quarter, watch for the new list, published in the newsletter and in 
the Juice. If each of us brings one item to the GMM, together we can make a difference! 
 
What if you don’t have time to shop for items to be donated? 
Well, we are all busy, and if we forget about the JAMM prior to the GMM, or just don’t have time to shop, 
there will still be a way to help. We will have 50/50 or door prize drawing at each meeting. You can purchase 
a ticket for $1 and the Jaycees portion of the funds raised at that GMM will benefit our community and go to 
that month’s JAMM recipient! 
 
If you have a charity, non-profit organization you would like to see us JAMM for, email me at 
jaimjohutch@hotmail.com. 
 
So let’s JAMM together! 
 

Upcoming Monthly JAMM’s: 
 
February: Eaton County Siren Shelter 
Uunopened/unused sample or travel sized shampoos, conditioners, soaps, lotions, etc. to benefit the Eaton 
County Siren Shelter (for survivors of Domestic Violence).  
–Lansing Jaycee Sarah Taber works year round to help this cause. Let’s help our fellow Jaycee to help 
others! 
 
March: Capital Area Humane Society 
Paper towels, hand sanitizer, medium and large rawhide chews or washable durable pet toys to benefit the 
Capital Area Humane Society (animal shelter and adoption) 
-Lansing Jaycee Angela Bakus, Community Development VP, is passionate about animals and works year 
round to help these fury friends! 
 
April: Youth Development Corporation 
Paint, markers, craft paper, colored pencils, etc. to benefit the Spartan Friends Mentoring Program. April is 
Volunteer Appreciation Month; help Mentees’ make an art project for their Mentor! 
-Lansing Jaycee Jaimie Hutchison is the Executive Director of the YDC and is chairing the monthly JAMM! 
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February 1 – March 18, 2006 Calendar of Events 
 
 
 
     Sunday               Monday              Tuesday          Wednesday          Thursday             Friday                  Saturday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  1 
February 

2 
Line Dancing 
Class at the 
Whiskey Barrel 
Saloon 

 

3 4 
 

5 
Super Bowl 
XXXX Party 
 
 

6 
 
 

7 
General 
Membership 
Meeting 
 

8 9 
 
 

10 
Winter Assembly 
2006 

11 
Winter Assembly 
2006 
 

12 
Winter Assembly 
2006 
 

13 14 
Valentines 

Day 

 

15 
 
 

16 
Dinner at Ronald 
McDonald House 
 
Cook at Main 
Dish Kitchen 
 

17 18 
80s Party 
 

19 20 21 
Board of 
Directors 
Meeting 

22 
 

23 
 

24 
 
 

25 
Luncheon at 
Burcham Hills 
Retirement 
Center 
 
Volunteer at 
Winter Beer 
Festival 

26 27 28 1 
March 

2 
CPG Training 
 
 

3 4 

5 
 

6 7 
General 
Membership 
Meeting 
 
 

8 9 10 
 
 

11 

12 
 
 

13 14 15 
 
 

16 
 

17 
St. Patrick's Day 
Party 

18 
Model 
Legislature 
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Jaycee Business Directory 
 

BriarWood Realty 
Thinking of buying or selling a home, or possibly 
trying your hand at investment property? If so Call 
John Pulice who would love to talk to you about 
your dreams and how to make them a reality. 
H: (517) 351-4315 
W: (517) 706-2521 
johnpulice@briarwoodrealty.com 
 
Contact the Authority! 
Business Review Lansing-Jackson is the authority 
on business news affecting you! Business Review 
Lansing-Jackson reports on local and regional 
news from around mid-Michigan. If you are in the 
business of business, contact us today and find out 
how you can get involved. Want to receive 
Business Review Lansing-Jackson for FREE? Call 
today, 517-371-7110x244 and get a FREE 13 week 
trial subscription. Need to advertise? You can get a 
FREE consultation by calling Mike Woodstock, 517-
371-7110x244.  
H: 517-490-0564 
W: 517-371-7110x244 
http://www.mbusinessreview.com 
mwoodstock@mbusinessreview.com 
 
From the Rings to the Lingerie! 
I am a woman of two romantic trades! At H & H 
Jewelry Design, we carry and create beautiful 
unique jewelry of all kinds. We also repair jewelry 
by our two goldsmiths at our family owned store. I 
have been authorized to give a 10% discount to all 
Jaycee members!! My hobby/part time job is giving 
away FREE lingerie, clothing and loungewear! I do 
home parties with Petra Fashions and have one of 
the best hostess programs available! Check out my 
website for more information! 
H: 517-622-4843 
W: 517-627-9900 
http://www.petrafashions.com/graym 
petraprincess1@aol.com 
 
GM in the Driveway 
Now you too can get GM discounts on new 
vehicles! You can even combine the discount with 
current incentives to receive the maximum value 
possible - $1000 of dollars in savings on new 
vehicles! Check out http://gmbuypower.com to build 
a vehicle to your exact specifications and view your 
GM in the Driveway price. Katrina Saari can hook 
you up with one of these certificates, which are only 
available through GM employees! 
H: 517.303.2193 
W: 517.885.4064 
katrina.saari@gm.com 

Kim Lundberg - Real Estate Broker 
13 years of matching buyers with homes and helping sellers move on. 
Specializing in personal service and always going the extra mile to make life 
easier for my clients. Buying a home can be fun or stressful. Increase your 
odds for fun by putting the right people in your corner. For more information 
view my website by clicking the link below. 
H: 517-346-7663 
W: 517-706-2567 
http://www.briarwoodrealty.com/agentdetail.cfm?AGID=5278 
kimlundberg@briarwoodrealty.com 
 
Mary Kay Independent Consultant 
Mary Kay has the best, most current trend skin care lines including our Private 
Spa Line, Sun Essentials Line, and Women's and Men's Fragrance Lines. 
There are ALWAYS Limited Edition products to check out, and other great 
promotions! I'd also like to introduce our newest Product, the 
Microdermabrasion Set! This awesome product helps to improve skin texture, 
reduce fine lines, and reduce pore size. Call me for more details, or check out 
the Mary Kay Web Site. I’d love to schedule an appointment to get your 
opinion on any, or all of our products.  
H: 517-980-0989 
http://marykay.com/kdoughty2 
kdoughty2@marykay.com 
 
Pulice Homes, Inc. 
Every think of the Perfect Home? Wonder how to make it a reality? Call me, 
John Pulice, I would love to talk to you about your plans. You can choose from 
several plans or start from scratch and draw up your own.  
H: (517) 351-4315 
W: (517) 706-2521 
pulicehomes@yahoo.com 
 
Website Design Services 
Vieth Consulting provides development services for organization and 
commercial websites. Contact Chris Vieth for more information or for a quote. 
H: 627-7145 
W: 930-3611 
ccvieth@viethconsulting.com 

 

 


